
From: Kathleen Schubert [mailto:keschubert@q.com]  

Sent: Monday, October 19, 2015 2:39 PM 
To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul) 

Cc: Kathleen Schubert 
Subject: comment Team Ortho Foundation Monster Dash 

 

I tried to reach the Ortho foundation but their website made it difficult and I have not had a reply. 

 

I live at Nina and Summit.  I object to sound levels requiring a variance, and as early as proposed 

at 7:15 and 7:45.  I have visitors here for the weekend.  I further object to the frequency of events 

at this location and ask that event promoters become more imaginative with venues.  The notice 

did not include the race route nor the DJ system precise location but I can assume it will be very 

close and too close for comfort and peace in the morning.  I object. 

 

Kathleen Schubert, neighborhood resident 

 


